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5th March 2020 
 

Theatre Trip 
 
As part of the KS5 Drama and Theatre Studies provision, I have arranged a theatre trip to 
Leicester Curve on Wednesday 25th March where we will be watching I Think We Are Alone, 
a Frantic Assembly performance, co-directed by Kathy Burke. The cost of the ticket and 
transport is £26.00 and we will be travelling by coach; leaving school at 5.30 p.m. and returning 
at approximately 10.30 p.m. (to be confirmed). 
 
At Northampton School for Boys, we strive to provide students with as many theatrical 
experiences which can enhance their overall knowledge of theatre. When booking, I secured 
some extra places for GCSE students. Frantic Assembly is one of the practitioners we study at 
A Level so if your son is thinking of taking Drama at A Level it would be very advantageous 
to see the company live, however, this would be beneficial and enjoyable for any drama student. 
Tickets will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis.  
 
Cheques should be made payable to Northampton School for Boys. Alternatively, payments 
can be made directly using your parent pay login. Please return the reply slip with payment to 
Finance and consent form to me (if not previously provided), by Monday 16th March at the 
latest. 
 
The students may bring money for refreshments and/or a programme. Students can wear their 
own clothes but these must be smart casual (smart jeans – no holes and no tracksuits) as they 
will be representing the school. 
 
Mrs L Greenaway 
Assistant Headteacher/Drama Teacher 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
To: Finance Dept, Northampton School for Boys 
 
“I Think We Are Alone” Theatre Trip – Leicester Curve, Leicester 
 
I/We give/do not give consent for my son to attend the above performance on Wednesday 25th 
March 2020 and enclose payment of £26.00 
 
Student: ____________________________________________ Form: _______________ 
 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________ Date: ________________ 


